
 

 

 

 

We continue to be impressed by the hard work and commitment the children are 
demonstrating in their learning.  Our awards board is filling up as so many children 
are consistently demonstrating confidence, motivation, independence, perseverance 
resilience and a proactive attitude.  If your child comes home with a badge, ask them  

what they have been doing to gain the award.   

May is the month of Mary 

During the month of May we pray to 

Mary.  

We will be holding our May Procession on 
Monday 24th May. Usually we invite  
parents but due to the current situation we 
will be holding the  procession with the 

children only.   

Please send your child in with flowers to 

honour Mary on Monday.  

We continue to run 

our much needed 

food bank.  If you 

would like to donate  

packet, tinned or dry 

foods, please either 

send in with your 

child or take them to 

the office.  Thank you 

for supporting the 

school community. 

Vocabulary Vessel—Staff and Children are trying to extend their range of vocabulary. 
Please discuss with your child the words of the week. 

 

 

Adjacent, Carbon Foot Print, Climate, Compassion. 

Prizes are given weekly for pupils who demonstrated the ability to use the new  

vocabulary in written work. 



 

     May Procession                           Half-Term Closure                                Non Pupil Day 

Monday 24th May            Monday 31st May—Friday 4th June                     7th June 

 

                                                                 Film Night 

                                                                   10th June 

We will be holding a film night on Thursday 10th 

June,  from 3pm until 5pm.  It will look a little 

different, as each class will stay in their own 

classroom.  Hot dogs and drinks will be served as 

previously, but class bubbles will be maintained.  

Please complete and return the form that will be 

sent home next week along with payment.   

With the easing of lockdown restrictions,   families can 

take holidays again.   

We will not be authorising holidays during term time, as 

per local authority guidance.   

Both children and staff are working hard to close learning 

gaps that have been created by the pandemic.  There are 

lots of interventions taking place with more to come and 

the school has invested in this additional support to close 

learning gaps.  Even a day’s absence is detrimental to 

your child’s progress. 

Year 6 pupils and Mrs Darby, with the help of her mother Mrs Hopkinson, are busy refurbishing the    

library.  Books are being sold at 20p each Wednesday,  Funds raised will be spent on new books to make 

the library as exciting and welcoming as possible.  Thank you to Mrs Hopkinson for all her help.  




